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P.O. Box 236, Hancocks Bridge, New Jersey 08038-0236 

SAFEGUARDS INFORMATION 
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Mr. Samuel J. Collins 
Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
One White Flint North, Room 5 D2, Mail Stop 0-5 E7 
11555 Rockville Pike, Rockville, MD 20852 

SUPPLEMENTAL RESPONSE TO THE ISSUANCE OF ORDER FOR 
INTERIM SAFEGUARDS AND SECURITY COMPENSATORY MEASURES 
SALEM AND HOPE CREEK GENERATING STATIONS 
DOCKET NOS. 50-272, 50-311 AND 50-354 

Dear Mr. Collins: 

On March 15, 2002, and May 31, 2002, PSEG Nuclear, LLC, submitted letters in 
response to the Issuance of Order for Interim Safeguards and Security Compensatory 
Measures that was issued by the NRC on February 25, 2002. The enclosed 
information submittal is forwarded to resolve two open issues from our docketed initial 
response to the Order and the subsequent supplement. PSEG Nuclear's position on 
one issue (Order element B. 2. b.) that was addressed in the Supplement has been 
modified to conform to the Order as clarified with the NRC Staff. The second issue 
(Order element B. 4. f.), was discussed and thought to have been resolved during a 
teleconference during the staff's initial review of our submittal. However, further 
consideration by the staff raised additional questions that PSEG Nuclear believes can 
be resolved by the information provided in this submittal. This information was 
discussed by PSEG Nuclear, LLC security management and NRC staff following the 
Industry/NRC Workshop held on June 13, 2002 

The information that is included as an attachment to this letter provides additional detail 
concerning how PSEG Nuclear's response achieves the intended objectives of the 
order elements in question. PSEG Nuclear, LLC, considers the attached response to 
be Safeguards Information in accordance with 10CFR73.21.  
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Please contact Ted Straub at (856) 339-2244 if you have any questions or comments 
on this submittal.  

I declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct.  

Sincerely, 

David F. Garch 
Vice President - Operations 

Enclosure 
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C Mr. H. J. Miller, Administrator - Region I 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, PA 19406 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555 

(WITHOUT ENCLOSURES) 

Mr. R. Fretz, Licensing Project Manager - Salem 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
One White Flint North 
Mail Stop 8B2 
11555 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852 

Mr. G. Wunder, Licensing Project Manager - Hope Creek 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
One White Flint North 
Mail Stop 8C2 
11555 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852 

USNRC Senior Resident Inspector - Salem (X24) 

USNRC Senior Resident Inspector - Hope Creek (X24) 

Mr. K. Tosch, Manager IV, 
Bureau of Nuclear Engineering 
PO Box 415 
Trenton, NJ 08625 
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